
 

 Submission    
No 76 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO HEALTH AND WELLBEING OF 

KANGAROOS AND OTHER MACROPODS IN NEW SOUTH 

WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Miss Angela Kirton 

Date Received: 6 April 2021 

 

 



Dear Australia Government.  

After your recent bushfires and the horror we witnessed from the UK, we decided to help as much 

as we could with the animals. We sent over 4,000 items, which included Joey Pouches, nests, bay 

wraps, snake catchers etc. Also we had a fund raising day and raised $8,000 to help your injured 

orphaned, homeless wildlife. 

I find it totally abhorrent, and utterly shameful that your Government and can then allow the 

shooting of your beautiful iconic Kangaroos. What an absolute disgrace this is! I am appealing to 

you from overseas, to please help put a stop to this horrific situation. Thousands of people in the 

UK alone didn’t spend hours trying to help your animals in your country, then you allow the 

slaughter and killing of these poor innocent animals. Utterly, utterly disgusting !!!  

Take a look at the photos, did we do all this like everyone else, for people to go out and just shoot 

them !!!! I really hope you will listen to not just your own people, but worldwide too, and put an 

immediate stop to this barbaric and outdated attitude in killing these poor creatures.  

Yours very angrily  

Angela Kirton 


